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The Situation of the Roma  

Dear Friends and 

Supporters! 

 

SB Foundation has now seen to it that the six Roma families with 

up to seven children each, whom we described in the March 

Newsletter, received windows and doors for their unsound 

houses. Joy and gratitude were great, Ghita Andrasi tells us. 

Ghita is the person who brought about the aid in collaboration 

with the window and door company we had earlier hired and 

knew does a god job. Ghita Andrasi sends a message that the 

families are praying for the Friends of SB Foundation. 

 

Greetings from the SB Foundation via us on the Board, Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Lena, Roger  
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